State of Nefa Hampshire

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

CONCORD

34 Swett Avenue
Portsmouth, NH 03801

March 13, 2018

The Port of Long Beach
¢/o Samara Ashley

725 Harbor Plaza Drive
Long Beach, CA 090802

Dear Ms. Ashley,

I would like to express to you my appreciation, and that of my wife, for the fascinating and
interesting tour of the Port of Long Beach that you provided us during our recent stay in
Long Beach. :

It is truly an incredible operation that your organization runs to provide our entire nation
with the goods that both businesses and consumers depend on. The logistics, which are
crucial to your operation are amazingly challenging as are the initiatives that the Port is
currently undertaking to be even more energy efficient, environmentally aware and
sustainable.

You and your entire organization, including your capable staff, e.g. Michelle oJ. ohnson are to
be commended for the important work that you are doing.

As a follow-up to my visit, could I request that you mail me some printed materials about
the Port of Long Beach and about your Clean Trucks initiative? I am also interested in the
Zero-Emission trucks being considered by Tesla and Toyota as part of your trucking fleet,

Thank you again for your hospitality, & /j

Peter Somssich
NH State Representative District 27 / Portsmouth, NH

TDD Access: Relay NH 1-800-735-2964



